
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: JBY/HLE/Year 10 Homework 

 

19 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 10 Homework 

Over the next month, your child in Year 10 will be preparing for their upcoming mock exams. The TBHA 

English department aims to support their English learning and revision with consistent homework tasks, to 

help your child achieve the best possible outcome.  

Consequently, we will be setting all Year 10 students two weekly extended writing homework tasks, 

starting Friday 23rd May. These will be up to 45 minutes each. This is the most effective way for your child 

to practise and revise the skills required for the English Language and English Literature GCSEs that we 

teach in English lessons.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr J Buckley 

Subject Lead English 

 

 

 

 


